
has worked in partnership with the  
Royal College of General Practitioners  
to improve services as part of the  
General Practice Improvement  Programme.

The partnership with the RCGP has elevated 
the standard of care, benefiting staff and, 
most importantly, significantly improving 
the quality of the patient experience. 
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